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Response on behalf of National Grid Electricity Transmission Plc to ExQ2 CA.2.4:

National Grid Electricity Transmission Plc ("NGET") has had sight of the Applicant's proposed
response to ExQ2 CA.2.4.

NGET can confirm that discussions with the Applicant regarding the extent of the Order Limits in
the vicinity of the Creyke Beck Substation remain ongoing.

NGET's preference remains for these matters to be resolved by agreement prior to the close of
the Examination.

In any event, NGET wishes to reiterate the point made in its Written Representation that
protective provisions will need to be put in place to ensure that all NGET's interests and rights,
including rights of access are unaffected by the power of compulsory acquisition, grant and
extinguishment of rights and temporary use powers being sought by the Applicant.



